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St. Joe’s Weekend Bulletin 
September 16th, 2018 — 24rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

www.St-Josephs.ca 

Find us on Facebook! 

A Parish of the Oblates of  

Mary Immaculate  

since 1856  

Office Entrance 
151 Laurier Ave. E. 

Office Contact 
613-233-4095 x 251  

frontdesk@st-josephs.ca 

Church & Hall  
174 Wilbrod St.  

Office Hours 

Mon-Fri: 8am-7:30pm 
Sat: 11am-5pm 

Weekend Mass 

Saturday 5pm 
Sunday 9:30am & 11:30am 
7pm University Mass (Sept-Apr) 

Weekday Mass 

Wed/Thur/Fri at  12noon  

Reconciliation 

After noon Mass or by appt.   

Adoration 

1st Fri. after the noon Mass  
in the Church. 
 

Parking  
—In our lot there is no need to 
pay meters while attending 
weekend Mass + 30 minutes 
after Mass. If you are parking 
for non-parish related activi-
ties, please pay the meter lo-
cated at the southern end of 
the lot.   
—Or park in U of O Lot B only 
on Sundays from 8am-2pm 
(enter off Cumberland between 
Wilbrod & Stewart). Get pass at 
Welcome Desk to display in car. 
Questions? Contact the Front 
Office at x251. 
 

Reminder 
St. Joe’s is a busy place. Please 
do not leave valuables in plain 
sight in your cars, and please 
don’t leave purses in the pews. 
If you find any items that could 
be lost, please bring them to 
the Welcome Desk.  

Welcome! 
Are you new to St. Joe's or a 
visitor? Please introduce your-
selves at the Welcome Desk at 
the back of the Church, or 
contact Maria Virjee, 613-234-
6000, mvsali2@gmail.com 

Registration 
Forms can be found at the 
Welcome Desk.  

Donation Envelopes 
Are provided upon registra-
tion.  Please mark your name 
clearly on front of each enve-
lope.   

Online Giving 
Sign up for auto-debit at Wel-
come Desk or through 
“Canada Helps”  
5ƻƴΩǘ ƭƛƪŜ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōŀǎƪŜǘ 
empty-handed?  Feel free to 
stop by the Welcome Desk 
each week as you enter Mass, 
and pick up a laminated dona-
tion card that you can drop in 
the basket as it passes. 

Bequests 
Please consider including  
St. Joe’s in your will.  

Coffee Sales 
Fair-Trade Coffee is sold near 
the Welcome Desk after each 
Sunday Mass. Bags (340g) are 
$13. All proceeds directly 
benefit Development & 
Peace. 

This  

Weekendõs  

Readings  
 

 

Isaiah 50.5-9 
 

James 2.14-18 
 

Mark 8.27-35 

Are you interested in 

joining the Catholic 

church? Come to to-

dayôs inquiry session!  
 

At this time I have no intention 

of joining the Church but I 

want to learn more about Ca-

tholicism. Come to an inquiry 

session, and get to know some of 

the ways you can explore your 

interest. 
 

I know that I want to join the 

Catholic Church. Where do 

start? This depends on you and 

where you are on your faith jour-

ney.  

 

If you are fairly new to Catholi-

cism or have limited experience 

with the Christian faith, you may 

find it helpful to 

continue to explore 

Catholicism for a time  

before preparing to join  

the Catechumenate 

process. Each per-

sonôs journey is 

unique. Come to a 

n inquiry session, or several. The 

spirit meets you in your being, 

loving and doing.  

 

Our next informal, half hour 

monthly session will be held on 

after todayôs 9:30 am Mass from 

10:45-11:15 am.   
 

A sign at the Welcome Desk 
will direct you to the meeting 

spot. Everyone is welcome. Call 

if you have a question - Brian at 

613-233-4095, x235 or Michèle 

at 819-770-3342.  

Our Community Sundays will begin in October. We are in need of some 

more volunteers to help after the 9:30 mass and other volunteers after 

the 11:30 mass twice a year. The time commitment is simply to arrive 

30 minutes before the mass and stay for 40 minutes after the mass to 

help clean up. This is a great way to meet other parishioners! 

If interested, please see Caroline Midgley or Terry Byrne after the 9:30 

mass today or Terry Byrne after the 11:30 mass at the Welcome Desk. 

Thank you! 

Back to School Success ð The end of 

summer at St. Joe's Women's Centre was a huge 

success. Though the generous donations of com-

munity supporters and St. Laurent Shopping Cen-

tre we were able to send 35 children back to 

school with confidence and style. We assembled 

20 backpacks full of the necessary supplies for students in elemen-

tary and high school!  

St. Laurent Shopping Centre was thoughtful enough to donate 15 gift 

cards, each in the amount of $100 dollars! Each child was accompa-

nied by a firefighter to help them spend their gift card on back to 

school clothing. Afterwards East Side Mario's generously sponsored 

us with a pizza lunch! Thank you so much to all the community sup-

porters who helped a child prepare for the 2018 school year.  



News from around 

The Supper Table 
Andrew Pump, Manager  

apump@st-josephs.ca,  

613-233-4095, x240  

www.suppertable.ca 
\ 

 

Come Join Us in Celebrating 40 
years of Service to the Com-
munity!  

 

We are holding an anniversary fundraising dinner 

on Thursday, September 27th at 5:30 in the Parish 

Hall. Seats are $75 (tax receipt available). You can 

purchase tickets from Chris Adams after the 5 PM 

mass on Saturday or from Andrew after the 9:30 

and 11:30 masses on Sunday. Otherwise you can 

contact Andrew throughout the week.  

 

There will be a silent auction at the event with a 

video presentation and slide show on the history of 

the Supper Table and what the program means to 

our guests, neighbors and volunteers. We will also 

have a cash bar with beer, wine and soft drinks. 

Thank you and see you there!  

 

Thanksgiving Food Drive: On the  weekend of 

October 6 and 7 we will be holding our annual 

thanksgiving food drive for the Supper Table Food 

Bank. Non-perishable and canned good donations 

will be collected at the back of the Churchôs be-

fore and after each of the masses. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

Supper Table and Food Bank Needs: sugar, instant 

coffee, peanut butter, jam, bread, buns, Kraft din-

ner, canned salmon and other meats, canned vege-

tables, canned tomatoes, toilet paper, body soap, 

shampoo/conditioner and tooth brushes. 

 

Need info on: 

—Baptism 

—First Communion 

—Confirmation 

—Adult Initiation 

—Marriage Prep 

—Weddings 

—Young Adult (18-35) 

—Pastoral Letters 

Visit our website, then 
contact:  
Brian Ouellette x235 or 

bouellette@st-josephs.ca 

ðFunerals 

Sharon Gravelle  
segravelle@bell.net 
—Memorial Masses  

Contact the Front Office 

—Pastoral Care or 

Anointing of the Sick 

Contact the Front Office 
or Fr. Richard Beaudette    
ðOur Bulletin 

- Is also posted on our 
website each week.  
- Email submissions 
online at the website 
under “publications/
bulletin/submission” by 
Wed noon. 
- To receive this Bulletin 
via email each week, 
contact the Front Office. 

Our Financial StewardshipéCOLLECTION for September 9: $6,201 

Library Newsð Books on 2nd VATI-

CAN COUNCIL (1962-65) - Neeley, A. Catholic 

revolution, new wine, old wineskins & the 2nd 

Vatican Council (BX830 1962.G64 2004), 

OôMalley, J. Vatican II: did anything happen? 

(BX830.1962.V3265 2007) & Droel, W. Full-time Christians: 

the real challenge from Vatican II (BT738.5.D76 2002).   

LGBT+ and Straight  

Alliance's Book Club 
Join us in reading A Two-Spirit Journey: 

The Autobiography of a Lesbian Ojibwa-

Cree Elder by Ma-Nee Chacaby. We will 

meet to discuss the book in the St. Joeôs Library on Thursday, Sep-

Rohingya Refugees Myanmar/Bangladesh: One 

Year Later the Crisis Still Continues ð Close to one 

million Rohingya refu-

gees, mostly from the 

northern Rakhine State, 

are fleeing persecution 

and crimes against hu-

manity in neighbouring Bangledesh. Kutupalong camp has become the 

worldôs largest refugee camp. It is the monsoon season and shelter, wa-

ter, food, disease, and safety need attention. Development & Peace/

CARITAS have already supplied some food and other necessities to 

100,000 refugees in the Coxôs Barzar District. The Canadian, Myanmar 

and Bangladeshi governments require reminding of the vital needs of 

this population. Letôs give our support to the worldôs largest stateless 

population at www.devp.org/Rohinhya. 

Back By Popular Demand — Kenyan Tea 
 

On Saturday, September 29th and Sunday September 

30th, following all of the Masses, we will be once again 

be selling Kenya Tea.  As it was 4 years ago, the tea is 

ñloose teaò (not tea bags) from the Kenya Tea Develop-

ment Agency where some of our Kenyan Oblate Associ-

ates work.  The money raised will go to support Oblate 

Associate formation and their local projects. 100gram 

bags of tea will be sold for 

a minimum $10 donation.  

For more information 

please contact Eleanor 

Rabnett at  

rabnete@gmail.com.  

ARE YOU A STRUCTURAL, MECHANICAL or ELECTRICAL ENGI-

NEER?  

 

The Parish Building Working Group is looking for an advisor who is a professional 

engineer with structural, mechanical or electrical experience. We would like your 

help putting together a RFP for a detailed analysis of the Parish Buildings. If you 

can help us please contact Chris Adam (cadam@st-josephs.ca) or Greg Forestell 

(gregory.forestell@gmail.com) with your contact information.  

http://www.stjsuppertable.ca
http://www.devp.org/Rohinhya


Contacts 
Main: 613-233-4095 
Executive Director          

—Chris Adam  x223  

cadam@st-josephs.ca 

Pastor  
—Fr. Richard Beaudette  x222  

rbeaudette@omilacombe.ca 
 Music & Liturgy Director 

—Jamie Loback  x228 
jamieloback@yahoo.ca  
Young Adult Ministry & 

Faith Formation Coordinator 
—Brian Ouellette  x235 
bouellette@... 

Finance Coordinator 

τSaul Mendoza  x229 
smendoza@... 

Office Manager  
—David Trepanier  x251 
frontdesk@... 

Maintenance Manager 

—Nick Cacciato  x230 
ncacciato@... 

Women's Centre Director  

—Marsha Wilson  x224 

mwilson@... 

Supper Table Manager  

—Andrew Pump  x240 

apump@... 

Parish Pastoral Council 

ppc@...  

Marriage Preparation at St. JoeôsðSt. Josephôs is offering 
a Marriage Preparation Course for engaged couples. The next course will 

take place during the fall on the weekend of October 20 & 21 from 9:30 am 

ï 4 pm each day. Please see the marriage page on the St. Josephôs website 

(www.st-josephs.ca/marriage-preparation-at-st-joes-2/) for more information 

and to register. The cost is $150 per couple. 

Sundays 
—Masses at 9:30am & 
11:30am  + 7pm University 
Mass (Sept-April). 
—Children's Liturgy at 9:30 
am Mass three Sundays a 
month. Children are dis-
missed with leaders during 
Mass to meet in age groups 
(JK-1, Gr 2-3 and Gr 4-6) 
and share on the Word of 
God at their own level. All 
children are welcome. For 
more information, please 
contact Toni Tarasco at 
tarasco.toni@gmail.com 

Mondays 

—Weekly 9:30am Christian 
Meditation 613-730-0108.   

Tuesdays 

ðWeekly Lunchtime Lec-
tionary.  Come pray the Mid
-day divine office and dis-
cuss the Sunday readings, 
11:30 am in the Oblate 
Lounge.  
—Weekly 4pm Christian 
Meditation 613-236-0155 

Fridays 
—One-on-One Experience 
of Healing Touch is sched-
uled for the first Friday of 
every month from 9:30-
11:30 am in the church. All 
are welcome! More infor-
mation is available at the 
Welcome Desk. 
—Weekly 7:30pm Christian 
Meditation 613-236-0155 
—Catholic LGBT & Straight 
Alliance meets the 2nd Fri/
month. 
(SJcglgroup@gmail.com)

Saturdays 

—Vigil Mass at 5pm 
 
______________________________________ 

Financial Coaching  

MinistryðContact  
Mélanie Forget at 613-294-
1418 or coach@ 
melanieforget.ca to book 
your free, confidential one-
on-one coaching session.  

Confirmation Registration 
For: Students in grade 6-12 

When: Classes will begin in October; Day/Time TBD 

How: Register online at www.st-josephs.ca 

Cost: Registration fee is $30 payable at first class 

 

Questions? Contact Brian Ouellette at 613-233-4095 x235 or at bouellette@st-josephs.ca 

Childrenôs Liturgy of The WordðChildren's Liturgy of 

the Word will resume on Sunday, Sept. 23. If you are interested in volun-

teering to lead or assist, please see the sign-up sheet at the Welcome Desk 

or contact Toni directly at tarasco.toni@gmail.com.  
 

Additionally, there will be a "Welcome Back" potluck on Sunday, Sept. 

16 following the 9:30 am mass. Please bring a snack to share if you can. All returning and new 

 

Married Couples Needed: St. Josephôs 

offers a marriage preparation course twi-

ce a year (Fall/Spring) and we are in need 

of a few married couples who would be 

willing to help give a 1 ï 1 ½ hour pre-

sentation during the weekend. Our next 

weekend is October 20/21 from 9:30-

4:00. Training and resources will be provided and you will 

meet with another couple who has presented before.  In order 

to continue to offer this valuable course for engaged couples 

in the Archdiocese, we need your help..Please prayerfully 

consider helping and, if interested, or have questions, please 

contact Brian Ouellette, bouellette@st-josephs.ca or 613-233

-4095 x235.  Your help is greatly needed. 

Catechists are needed for 

the upcoming Confirmation 

preparation course.  This is 

an excellent opportunity for 

those seeking pastoral letters 

for the Catholic Board to 

volunteer, as well as receive 

some educational experien-

ce.  Materials and training 

will be provided.  Please 

contact Brian Ouellette if 

interested or have questions: 

bouellette@st-josephs.ca or 

613-233-4095 x235.  

http://www.st-josephs.ca/marriage-preparation-at-st-joes-2/
mailto:coach@melanieforget.ca
mailto:coach@melanieforget.ca
http://www.st-josephs.ca
mailto:bouellette@st-josephs.ca
mailto:tarasco.toni@gmail.com


Prayers for the sick: Andrea 

MacWilliams, Jeanï François 

Leroux, Michel D., Alfred John-

son, Leonard Sanden, Mr. Charnock, 

Kevin Kelly, Charlotte C., Nelly 

Moran de Milla, Adolfo Milla, Mar-

tha Pires Ferreira, Tamara Jean-

Louis, Cory Aucoin, Ann Van 

Reagan, Joan Power, Colleen Embry, Anthony Kaplanis, 

Kevin Kelly, Rosemarie Bellinger, Deborah Dexter, 

Doug, Leonard Sanders, Amanda, Alfred Johnson, Jim 

Carnegie, Rosemary McCanny, Monique Laperierre, 

Sheila Dalzell, Hans Martin, Henry Kaucharik Sr., Leo-

nard Sanders, Anneliese Apholz-Coulombe, Mary De-

konning, Pelagia Jarzabok, Neelum Paul, Naeem Paul, 

Kaye Sapper, Steve Wills, John Buchanon, Paul Dewar, 

Eghwinjakpo Frank Alepoguma, Roslyn Brown, Lily 

Jewett, Fr. Wayne Jarvo OMI, Ann Young, John Grimes, 

Michael Pare, Kevin Riley, Judit S., Mary Wynne Park, 

Prasanna, Caroline Shepard, Susan Shepard, Jane 

Verner, Dr. Simon McCall, Richard Thomas, Jean-

Claude Filion, Lise de Belen, Helene Robirillard, Hilde 

Ouellette, Holden Noll, Doris Hillier, Keaton Kelly, 

Samira Sfeir, Vince Denis, Percy DôAoust, Terry Con-

nor, Sonja Millette, James Rogers, Jainaba Manneh, Mi-

chelle Hess, Kevin Simms, Mary Catherine Njie, Law-

rence Pringle, Aime Lalonde, Mae Lalonde, Nickie Cais-

sie, Millie Grisdale, Janet Foulds, Jenny Nasello CND, 

and Joe DôAnnunzio. Prayers for those who have died: 

Xenophon Kizas, Alexander Perch, Mary Oby, Pio Ba-

tista, Ma. Cristina Echeverri de Vazquez, Marcelo 

Vazquez Sierra, Margo Rooney, Sidney, Juan Cruz, Sr. 

Sheila Finnerty GSIC, May Shand, Carolee Goetzinger, 

Edith Charles, Kevan Harper, Mary & Halim Abboud, 

Nabiha Azzi, Maroun Azzi, Antoinette & Jean Sfier, 

Alastaire Henderson, Dave Hannah, Dr. Gabriel Khan, 

Joseph Paul,  Fr. Chris Rushton OMI, Pat Dunnigan, 

Patricia Daily, Fr. Jack McCann OMI, Joe Keatings, 

Emeka Afodile, Cecily Pickering, Carole Rusak, Cedric 

Mallais, and Anne MacIsaac. To add a name, please 

inform the Front Office or write it in the binder at the 

Welcome Desk.  

Rectory Roof Replacement Project 

Update Donations received as of September 2 

$22,850 (UPDATE) 
 

The replacement of the rectory roof is now complete. We are 

now proceeding with the replacement of the roof above the 

Sacristy. This phase of the project will be completed within 

the next ten days. 
 

Thank you to all who have donated thus far to this essential 

capital project. Our overall expenses stand at $68,000 and we 

will continue raise funds and keep our community upated. 

You will find envelopes marked for this purpose in the pews, 

with each envelope also 

including slips for those who 

wish to make a donation using 

their credit card. For more 

information on this project, 

please contact Christopher 

Adam, the Parish Executive Director, at cadam@ 

st-josephs.ca or at 613-233-4095, x223. Thank you! 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 16 
University Mass at 7 pm 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 
Oblate LoungeðStop on your 

way to class for some pan-

cakes. 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 
Young Adult Game Night  

Oblate Lounge; 6-9 pm  

Come out for some food, 

games and fellowship! 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 
University Mass at 7 pm 

 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 
Street Outreach 

Meet in Oblate Lounge; 5-9 

pm ALL are invited to come 

serve the marginalized in our 

community by bringing food 

bags and coffee. Meet at 5 pm 

in the Oblate Lounge to make 

sandwiches. We will head out 

around 6:00 PM. Bring large 

coffee thermoses if you have 

them along with backpacks.  

 

SUNDAY, SEPTMEBR 30 
University Mass at 7 pm fol-

lowed by God and Pizza! 

8:30-9:30 pm Oblate Lounge. 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4  
Taco Tuesday on a Thurs-

day 
Oblate Lounge; 6-9 pm 

Come out for some Tacos and 

discussion on a faith 

topic. Topic TBD.   

 

Follow YAM at: 

 

Facebook:  

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/397094266998828/ 
 

Twitter: StJoesYAM 

For more information or to 

RSVP for any of the above 

events, contact Brian at 

bouellette@st-josephs.ca. 
 

ñDonations, any denomina-

tion, are accepted for all 

events.  Proceeds go to sup-

port the Young Adult Minis-

try at St. Joeôs.  Thank you 

in advance for your genero-

sity.ò 

Young Adult Ministry Events 

mailto:cadam@st-josephs.ca
mailto:cadam@st-josephs.ca
https://www.facebook.com/groups/397094266998828/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/397094266998828/
mailto:bouellette@st-josephs.ca

